
Yankwitt LLP | White Plains, NY

t: 914-686-1500 | info@yankwitt.com | www.yankwitt.com

Jan 2020 | Firm News

Yankwitt and Hamerman Propose Changes to FRCP and CPLR
in their Latest New York Law Journal Article
Yankwitt LLP partners Russell Yankwitt and Dina Hamerman wrote an article, "Tweaking the Bar on Interlocutory Appeals:

Benefits to Clients and the Federal District Courts of an Appeal as of Right From the Denial of a Motion To Dismiss," for the

January 15, 2020, issue of the New York Law Journal. This is the third article in a series that explores proposed changes to the

Federal Rules of Civil Procedure and the New York Civil Practice Law and Rules aimed at reducing frivolous litigations and reining

in escalating litigation costs.

Read the article.
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